
Emerald Class Newsletter 

2.12.2016 – Term 2 

 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children have written letters to Paddington Bear telling him all about the rainforest and 

asked him a question. They peer critiqued each other’s learning to improve their letters before 

sending them off to Paddington.  

We have explored ‘more than’ and ‘less than’ through helping the crocodiles find the biggest number 

to eat.  

 

During phonics this week many of the children have taken part in a number of activities, stepping 

stones, chalk board, magnetic letters, and more.  

 

Sarah was awarded the teacher award this week and Ava was awarded the most house points.  

With Christmas fast approaching, please remember to use easyfundraising.org.uk when shopping on-

line with Amazon etc. to help raise funds for the school. 

Next Week 

Very busy week next week with plays and 

the Christmas fair!  

We will be broadening our geography to the 

continents and oceans of the world.  

Also we will be taking a trip to the North 

Pole to investigate Captain Scott.  

Dates for your diary 

Christmas play – 6th December 2:45-3:15 

Christmas Play - 8th December – 10:45-11:30 

Christmas Fair – Friday 9th December – 4:30-

6:30 

Emerald Christmas Class party – Thursday 

15th December  


